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Cc: Matthew Somers; Ric.peterson; Richard Hall; Rose. Rod
Subject: RE: Mundamia N25489
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Brad,

Thank you for the copy of the DPIE email dated 30/10/19.

| note that in its letter to DPIE dated 23/10/19, IPC specifically requested feedback about the
DPIE’s and RFS’s acceptance of the ELA slope analysis dated 22/5/15.

DPIE has responded to IPC’s letter and has used the words “RFS ... raised concerns about the
slope analysis used to determine the APZ widths for the proposal”. These words paint a picture
that RFS was uncomfortable in accepting the slope analysis completed by ELA. This is far from
accurate.

The RFS letter dated 4/11/16 which | have previously provided to IPC clearly states that the ELA
analysis from 22/5/15 is accepted but a small increase of the APZ’s to the 8 northern-most lots
(1101-1104 and 1113-1116) was requested by RFS. This increased APZ to those lots has been
incorporated into the proposal as requested by RFS.

| confirm that our APZ’s fully comply with the RFS requirements and in turn the requirements of
PBP2006.

| request that this advice be provided to ABFC so they can fully understand the situation.

Regards
Matt Philpott vE
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Subject: RE: Mundamia

Hi Matt,

The Department’s response to the Commissions letter dated 23 October 2019, is now available
on our Project webpage.

Australian Bush Fire Consultants have advised that they are progressing the Peer Review.
Once received it will be made publicly available on our webpage — Potentially early next week.
I'll give you a call beforehand to discuss the next steps.

Regards,

Brad James | Senior Planning Officer
Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000
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From: Witt Phipor: [

Sent: Monday, 4 November 2019 12:58 PM
To: Bradley James <Bradley.James@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Mundamia how is this progressing with feedback from DPE?

Matt Philpott
Allen, Price & Scarratts
Director | Planning Manager | Civil Engineer
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